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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator

Region II
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

RE: NRC Report No. 70-1151/83-08

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

This letter is a second supplement to the initial response made by
Westinghouse on August 11, 1983 relative to the reference NRC Report.

In our response of August 11, 1983 it was noted that an item control action
Olan would he forthnnminn tn thss NRr; nn &t?l9t 31, 1983 the action plan Was
submitted as a rirst supplement to the reference report.

In the course of their September 19-23, 1983 inspection of our facility, your
Messrs. Lankford and Jones verbally requested clarifications of certain parts
of the August 11 and August 31 correspondence. These clarifications are
enclosed with this letter as Appendix 1.

Pursuant to Section 2.790(d), Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations,
.; enclosed Appendix 1 should be withheld from public disclosure.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please
telephone me at (803) 776-2610.

I hereby affirm that the statements made in this response are true and correct
to the best of my knowledge and belief.

Sincerely,

WESTINGHOUSE ELECTRIC CORPORATION
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W. H. Brittoni, Manager 20
Colum ia Plant 831107 07 151
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